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Student Nationalism in China, 1924-1949 Lincoln Li
1994-01-01 Li examines the critical role of the younger
generation as a political force, influenced by the
cultural and ideological debates during China's
reunification in 1927 and again in 1949. He focuses on
key organizations to illustrate how political parties
turned explosive, national feelings into an organized
political force. Li shows how Chinese student
nationalism, despite its radical image, represents a
prominent feature of continuity in Chinese
sociopolitical culture.
The Municipal Journal 1911
Transit Journal 1924-07
Ulrich's International Periodicals Directory 2000 Vol.
for 1947 includes "A list of clandestine periodicals of
World War II, by Adrienne Florence Muzzy."
Riding the Energy Transition Reda Cherif 2017-05-22
Recent technological developments and past technology
transitions suggest that the world could be on the verge
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of a profound shift in transportation technology. The
return of the electric car and its adoption, like that
of the motor vehicle in place of horses in early 20th
century, could cut oil consumption substantially in the
coming decades. Our analysis suggests that oil as the
main fuel for transportation could have a much shorter
life span left than commonly assumed. In the fast
adoption scenario, oil prices could converge to the
level of coal prices, about $15 per barrel in 2015
prices by the early 2040s. In this possible future, oil
could become the new coal.
Electrical World 1926-07
War Bulletin ... Georgetown University. School of
Foreign Service 1943
The Letters of Jean Toomer, 1919-1924 Jean Toomer 2006
"Mark Whalen's compilation offers a vital document for
understanding the contexts, intellectual debates, and
tensions undergirding Toomer's work, including his
simultaneous feelings of attraction to and estrangement
from rural southern life, the influence of technology on
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race and urban existence in America and the
contradictory pulls of folk culture and modernist
experimentation. The collection also charts the motives
underlying Toomer's abandonment of the style that
distinguished Cane, and his growing fascination with the
teachings of the mystic G. I. Gurdjieff in 1924."--BOOK
JACKET.
Commerce Reports.Nos.1-13.Volume 1 Thirtieth
Year.January,February,March,1927. United States
Department of Commerce.Bureau of Foreign and Domestic
Commerce. 1927
Daily Consular and Trade Reports 1927
Electric and Hybrid Cars Curtis D. Anderson 2010-03-30
This illustrated history chronicles electric and hybrid
cars from the late 19th century to today’s fuel cell and
plug-in automobiles. It describes the politics,
technology, marketing strategies, and environmental
issues that have impacted electric and hybrid cars’
research and development. The important marketing shift
from a “woman’s car” to “going green” is discussed.
Milestone projects and technologies such as early
batteries, hydrogen and bio-mass fuel cells, the upsurge
of hybrid vehicles, and the various regulations and
market forces that have shaped the industry are also
covered.
Bradstreet's 1924
English Mechanic and World of Science 1902
From a Diary of Non-events Michael Hamburger 2002
Sequence of poems capturing the revered British poet's
life from December 2000 to November 2001.
Commerce Reports United States. Bureau of Foreign and
Domestic Commerce 1927
The Commercial & Financial Chronicle ... 1913
Transit Capacity and Quality of Service Manual
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2003-01-01 CD includes pdf version of the print book
plus supplementary Excel spreadsheets and a library of
related TCRP publications.
The American Popular Ballad of the Golden Era, 1924-1950
Allen Forte 1995 In this pathbreaking book, Allen Forte
uses modern analytical procedures to explore the large
repertoire of beautiful love songs written during the
heyday of American musical theater, the Big Bands, and
Tin Pan Alley. Covering the work of such songwriters as
Jerome Kern, Irving Berlin, Cole Porter, George
Gershwin, Richard Rodgers, and Harold Arlen, he seeks to
illuminate this extraordinary music indigenous to
America by revealing its deeper organizational
characteristics. In so doing, he aims to establish it as
a unique corpus of music that deserves more intensive
study and appreciation by scholars and connoisseurs in
the broader fields of American popular music and jazz.
Expressing much of the traditional tonality associated
with European music in the eighteenth and nineteenth
centuries, the love songs of the Golden Age are shown to
draw on a rich variety of elements--popular harmony,
idiomatic lyric-writing, and Afro-American dance
rhythms. His analyses of such songs as "Embraceable You"
or "Yesterdays" in particular exemplify his ability to
convey the sublime, unpretentious simplicity of this
great music.
The Outlook 1924
The Mechanical World 1925
Inflation and the Merchant Economy Peter J. Lyth 1990
This study focuses on a sample of occupational groups
representative of the Mittelstand in the city of Hamburg
- white-collar workers, artisans, retailers, civil
servants and house owners - and examines the strains
imposed by the inflationary conditions on each group,
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seriously questioning the commonly-held interpretation
of the Inflation's effects and chronology.
Bradstreet's Weekly 1925
The Electrical Journal 1924
The Engineer 1882
Propaganda and Zionist Education Yoram Bar-Gal 2003 A
history of the Jewish National Fund and the ways it
encouraged Jews around the world to buy land in
Palestine in the years 1924-1947.
A Life on Paper Ollie Jensen Theisen 2006 John Thomas
Biggers (1924-2001) was a major African American artist
who inspired countless others through his teaching,
murals, paintings, and drawings. After receiving
conventional art training at Hampton Institute and
Pennsylvania State, he had his personal and artistic
breakthrough in 1957 when he spent six months in the
newly independent country of Ghana. From this time
forward, he integrated African abstract elements with
his rural Southern images to create a personal
iconography. His new approach made him famous, as his
personal discovery of African heritage fit in well with
the growing U.S. civil rights movement. He is best known
for his murals at Hampton University, Winston-Salem
University, and Texas Southern, but the drawings and
lithographs that lie behind the murals have received
scant attention--until now. Theisen interviewed Dr.
Biggers during the last thirteen years of his life, and
was welcomed into his studio innumerable times.
Together, they selected representative works for this
volume, some of which have not been previously published
for a general audience. After his death in 2001, his
widow continued to work closely with Theisen, resulting
in a book that is intimate and informative for both the
scholar and the student
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World Economy and World Politics, 1924-1931 Gilbert
Ziebura 1990-03-09 Among specialists, this book has long
been regarded as one of the most important and
insightful studies of the world economy in the decade
prior to its catastrophic collapse in the early 1930s.
Starting with an analysis of the `Versailles` and
`Washington` systems, Ziebura examines the conditions
and contradictions of the mid-1920s stabilisation
policy. The US is seen to have acted as a hinge between
the two systems, and the political significance of the
Great Depression can therefore be seen to lie in the
collapse of this American `hinge` role.
Western European Liberation Theology Gerd-Rainer Horn
2008-10-09 Catholic action : a twentieth-century social
movement, 1920s--1930s -- Theology and philosophy in the
age of fascism, communism, and World War -- The politics
of left Catholicism in the 1940s -- The Mouvement
populaire des familles -- A working-class apostolate
beyond Catholic action : team building, base
communities, and worker priests -- Conclusion.
English Mechanics and the World of Science 1902
Streamlined Claude Lichtenstein 1994 Streamlining is a
metaphor for progress, surprising in its formal
diversity and breadth of content and meaning. It is not
necessarily trying to achieve maximum spedd, but aims to
produce the highest possible degree of effectiveness; to
this extent it has remained entirely up-to-date. But as
an impetus it is a historical phenomenon that peaked
twice, first in the thirties and then in the fifties.
Oil, Banks, and Politics Linda B. Hall 1995 Mexico was
second only to the United States as the world's largest
oil producer in the years following the Mexican
Revolution. As the revolutionary government became
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institutionalized, it sought to assure its control of
Mexico's oil resources through the Constitution of 1917,
which returned subsoil rights to the nation. This
comprehensive study explores the resulting struggle
between oil producers, many of which were U.S.
companies, and the Mexican government. Linda Hall goes
beyond the diplomacy to look at the direct impact of a
powerful, highly profitable foreign-controlled industry
on a government and a nation trying to recover from a
major civil war. She draws on extensive research in
Mexican archives, including both government sources and
the private papers of Presidents Alvaro Obregon and
Plutarco Elias Calles, as well as U.S. government and
private sources. As the North American Free Trade
Agreement expands United States business ties to Mexico,
this study of a crucial moment in U.S.-Mexican business
relations will be of interest to a wide audience in
business, diplomatic, and political history.
The Electrical Review 1904
The Second Baldwin Government and the United States,
1924-1929 B. J. C. McKercher 1984-11-15 A reassessment
of Austen Chamberlain's conduct of Anglo-American
relations.
Engineering Progress 1926
The Soviet Photograph, 1924-1937 Margarita Tupitsyn
1996-01-01 Tupitsyn challenges the view that the Soviet
avant-garde peaked in the 1920s and was subsequently
forced to conform with Bolshevik politics. Instead she
asserts that photography during this period represented
the last "great experiment" in the search for the most
effective ways to connect art, radical politics, and the
masses. Investigating the means by which the new visual
tools for disseminating revolutionary messages were
adapted to the needs of Stalinist propaganda, Tupitsyn
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relates major examples of single-frame photography and
photomontage to such events as the implementation of the
New Economic Policy, Lenin's death, and Stalin's first
and second Five-Year Plans, and to mounting censorship
of the arts. She also establishes a link between the
writings of critics and the development of photography
and photomontage at this time. The book presents
previously unpublished material from Klutsis's letters,
Rodchenko's public lectures, Lissitzky's late writings
on the mass media, and Kulagina's personal diaries, as
well as many previously unknown photographs.
Revolution from Without G. M. Joseph 1982-03-31 A
history of the Mexican Revolution through focusing on
Yucatan.
Popular Mechanics 1924-01 Popular Mechanics inspires,
instructs and influences readers to help them master the
modern world. Whether it’s practical DIY homeimprovement tips, gadgets and digital technology,
information on the newest cars or the latest
breakthroughs in science -- PM is the ultimate guide to
our high-tech lifestyle.
The Launching of Duke University, 1924-1949 Robert
Franklin Durden 1993 In this rich and authoritative
history, distinguished historian Robert F. Durden tells
the story of the formation of Duke University, beginning
with its creation in 1924 as a new institution organized
around Trinity College. As Durden reveals, this
narrative belongs first and foremost to Duke
University's original President, William Preston Few,
whose visionary leadership successfully launched the
building of the first voluntarily supported research
university in the South. In focusing on Duke
University's most formative and critical years--its
first quarter century--Durden commemorates Few's
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remarkable successes while recognizing the painful
realities and uncertainties of a young institution. Made
possible by a gift from James B. Duke, the wealthiest
member of the family that had underwritten Trinity
College since 1890, Duke University was organized with
Few as president. Few's goal was to turn Duke into a
world-class institution of higher education and these
early years saw the development of much of what we know
as Duke University today. Drawing on extensive archival
material culled over a ten-year period, Durden discusses
the building of the Medical Center, the rebuilding of
the School of Law, the acquisition of the Duke Forest
and development of the School of Forestry, the nurturing
of the Divinity School, and the enrichment of the
Graduate School of Arts and Sciences. It was also during
this period, as Durden details, that such treasures as
the Sarah P. Duke Gardens were created, as well as some
near treasures, as seen by the failed attempt to start
an art museum. Although the story of the birth of this
University belongs largely to William Preston Few, other
people figure prominently and are discussed at length.
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Alice Baldwin, who led in the establishment of the
Woman's College, emerges as a fascinating figure, as do
William H. Wannamaker, James B. Duke, William Hanes
Ackland, Robert L. Flowers, Justin Miller, and Wilburt
Cornell Davision, among others. Although impressive
growth occurred in Duke's formative years, tensions also
arose. The need to strike an institutional balance
between the twin demands of teaching and research, of
regional versus national status, combined with continual
shortages of funds, created occasional obstacles. The
problem of two sets of trustees, one for the university
and another for the Duke Endowment, loomed largest of
all. As Few himself said, during these early years Duke
successfully embarked on a long journey, for it was not
until after World War II that Duke University
consolidated the growth begun in the inter-war years. An
important contribution to the history of Southern higher
education as well as to Duke University, this book will
be of great interest to historians, alumni, and friends
of Duke University alike.
Pathfinder 1924
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